Australian Government

Australian Government response to the
Joint Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public
Works report:

2" Report of 2020 - Referrals made November 2019 and
February 2020

May 2024



Recommendation 1

The Committee recommends that the House of Representatives resolve, pursuant to Section
18(7) of the Public Works Committee Act 1969, that it is expedient to carry out the
following proposed works: Australian Securities & Investments Commission Proposed Fit
Out of New Leased Premises at 100 Market Street, Sydney.

Australian Government Response

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Recommendation 2

The Committee recommends that the Auditor-General considers conducting an audit into
the process undertaken by the Australian Taxation Office in identifying and selecting
152 Wharf Street as the preferred site for the works.

Australian Government Response

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Recommendation 3

The Committee recommends that the House of Representatives resolve, pursuant to Section
18(7) of the Public Works Committee Act 1969, that it is expedient to carry out the
following proposed works: Australian Taxation Office, Integrated Fit out of New Leased
Premises, 152 Wharf Street, Brisbane, Queensland.

Australian Government Response

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.

Recommendation 4

The Committee recommends that the House of Representatives resolve, pursuant to Section
18(7) of the Public Works Committee Act 1969, that it is expedient to carry out the
following proposed works: RAAF Base Tindal Redevelopment Stage 6 and United States
Force Posture Initiatives Airfield Works, Northern Territory.

Australian Government Response

The Government notes this recommendation. However, given the passage of time since this
report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.




